
For Our Safety 
Worship Worksheet 

 
 

 

 50 people or less will be allowed in the building.  Please call the office (928-
7733) or email (alcspokane@comcast.net) starting the Tuesday before if 
you would like to come to worship.  If we reach our limit after you contact 
us you will be placed on top of the list for the next Sunday. 

 All surfaces will be cleaned and sanitized before worship (and in between if 
there are 2 services) 

 All doors will be opened (so you won’t have to touch them).  There will be 
designated entrances and exits. (one way traffic) 

 All books, paper, and pencils will be cleared out of the pews.  There will be 
no bulletins.  The service will be on the screens for you to follow along. 

 Pew seating will be designated and you will be guided as to where to sit to 
assure there is not someone directly in front or behind you. 

 You will be required to wear a mask.  If you don’t have one we will provide 
one. 

 For now there will be no congregational singing.  (We will have cantors 
singing in the choir risers) 

 Parking will be every other space. 
 Hand sanitizer will be available outside the sanctuary. 
 Our Parish Nurse (Debbie Martin) will have a short survey for you to answer 

questions about your health and will take your temperature with a non-
contact thermometer before you are allowed to enter the church. 

 We have a post-pandemic plan on file in case we are the source of an 
infection. 

 Six feet of physical distance will be maintained as much as possible.  There 
will be no shaking hands, hugs, etc.  It would be best to socialize after you 
are outside. 

 Only one person at a time in the restrooms. 

 We will not walk down nor use the restrooms on the Child Center side. 
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